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The northbound left lane of Stanford Ave is open from West Lakeshore. 
 
The southbound lane of Stanford Ave is open to Highland Rd 
 
The eastbound lane of West Lakeshore is open to Stanford Ave. 
 
The northbound lane of LSU Ave at Highland Rd. is expected to remain closed into the late 
evening hours. 

 


